PRESS RELEASE

CITY COUNCIL OF HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE
Meeting of
October 29, 2013

Tonight’s public meeting of the Administration
Committee of the Harrisburg City Council to review
legislation related to implementation of aspects of the
Harrisburg Strong Plan on the transfer and lease of the
parking system is POSTPONED.

Council anticipates the public meeting to be
rescheduled shortly, and reset for the week of November
4, 2013. Additional details on the new date and time
will follow.

PLEASE NOTE: Council’s rescheduling of this public
review of the details of the transfer of the parking
system is not intended and should not be interpreted as
a negative reflection on the Harrisburg Strong Plan.
The Members of Council remain committed to the prompt
and efficient implementation of the various components
of the consensual resolution at hand and the fiscal
recovery of the City.

The cancellation will provide Council members and
the public the additional time needed to review the
related materials. This will permit the members to
conduct a more efficient and informative hearing on the
matter.
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